
20/11/2020 

MR Rod Bashford 
19 Wandeen RD 
Clareville NSW 2107 
rod.marg@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I have attempted to find any significant change to the original development application at 24 
Wandeen Road Clareville that would address in any way my, (or those of others), objections to 
this over development, a development that would appear in a number of instances to break 
various development regulations, but I have been unable to find any.

I will be extremely disappointed in council if it fails to resolve the issues raised by the many 
objectors to this application.

Sincerely

Rod Bashford 

Sent: 20/11/2020 4:46:24 PM
Subject: Online Submission


